EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
EMBAJADA DE LA REPUBLICA DE FILIPINAS

P> MADRID

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Embassy in Madrid, Spain reguests proposal/quotation for the maintenance of
its official website and subscription to 1 & 1 as its website host for a period of one year (CY
2022) www.philembassymadrid.com, for its information dissemination and public service
program.

The said procurement project is in accordance with the Implementing Rules and Regulations
of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Reform Act of
the Philippines, and GPPB Resolution No. 28-2017 or the Guidelines on Projects to be
Procured and Performed Overseas.

You are requested to submit a proposal/quotation on or before 31 January 2022, 1200H.
For more information, please contact the BAC Secretariat, Philippine Embassy, C/ Eresma 2,

28002, Madrid at telephone no. 917 823 830, e-mail addresses: madrid.pe@dfa.gov.ph and
liz.riosa@dfa.gov.ph.

Madrid, 28 January 2022
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